
Merry Christmas!
24/12/2017 The Porsche Newsroom editorial team wishes you a Merry Christmas and a high-octane 
start to the New Year.

The Christmas period is an opportunity to pause for a moment and focus on the things that are most 
important to you. With this in mind, the Porsche Newsroom editorial team would like to thank its 
readers for their loyalty. We look forward to sharing many new stories in the coming year!

Here are some pictures to get you in the mood for Christmas:
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